
West Deerfield Township
will host a Halloween Party 

for children with special needs on 

Saturday, October 26, 1-3 p.m.

Families with children who would enjoy a relaxed, 
accommodating environment are invited to this drop-in party 

at Deerfield Village Hall, 850 Waukegan Road, in Deerfield. 

Come in costume for snacks, games, crafts and treats.
Admission is free, and siblings are welcome.

Children of all ages are invited! 

Please call Township Clerk 
Kristen Scott 

for more information.
847-945-0614


